

INFORMATION PACKAGE

2025-26 School Year

Please find enclosed important information regarding Summit School 2025-26 School Year. All necessary forms should be returned with your child on the first day of school.



Éveiller le potentiel Awakening the Potential

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

On behalf of myself and the entire Administration at Summit School, it is with great excitement that we welcome both our new and returning families. We hope this letter finds you well.

Our dedicated staff is already hard at work preparing for the 2025–2026 school year, and we are confident it will be filled with engaging learning experiences for all our students. Please note that the first day of school is scheduled for **Tuesday, September 2, 2025**, unless otherwise specified for newly accepted students.

At Summit School, we take pride in maintaining open and consistent communication between home and school. This partnership is essential to supporting the success of every student. We encourage all parents and guardians to use the agenda book and/or email to stay in touch with your child's teachers, who will also reach out regularly. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions, comments, or concerns.

You can also visit our website at www.summit-school.com to access important information such as the school calendar, supply lists, uniform guidelines, classroom updates, and details about upcoming school events.

Enclosed in this package, you will find important documents, including several forms that must be completed and returned with your child on the first day of school. Please take the time to review all materials carefully.

We look forward to partnering with you throughout the school year to ensure a safe, supportive, and enriching educational experience for your child.

1750 Rue Deguire

St. Laurent, Qc. H

Tel: (514) 744-2867

Fax: (514)744-6410

Warm regards,

Bena Finkelberg Senior Principal